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Secretary’s Report for AGM on 5

th
 March 2021 

A year of very little or no competition and all committee meetings being held on Zoom.   
A big thank you to all members for their time and commitment under very difficult circumstances. 
 
Hopefully things will soon return to normal and we can look forward to some form of competition.   
Leagues have already issued although the SAL have already cancelled their first intended fixture in May.   
 
Donna Fraser has called a Domestic Competition Open Forum on 10

th
 March so we may learn more about 

recommended dates for County Championships etc. 
 
There are still Team Manager vacancies for the following age groups  
Cross Country U17M, U17W, U15B and U15G.   
We also need a manager for the senior mens’ track & field team. 
 

 


